
THE ORIGINAL TARANTINI PANZAROTTI™ CORPORATION 
 LAUNCHES A NEW WEBSITE

CHERRY HILL, SEPTEMBER 1, 2010 - The Original Tarantini Panzarotti™ Corporation  
announced the new Original Tarantini Panzarotti™Website at www.panzarotti.net. This new 
website lets the viewer get an up close look at the factory and how the trademarked Original 
Tarantini Panzarotti™ is made. A complete list of the retailers is on the site to make it easy to 
find the nearest place to try a Original Tarantini Panzarotti™. 

Persons interested in distributing Original Tarantini Panzarotti™ can apply online at the new 
website. Read what the press has said about The Original Tarantini Panzarotti™ and a video 
from Food Network’s “The Best Thing I Ever Ate” show. Also organizations looking to do  
fund raising can apply online. 

Other new products are in development and will be released over the next year. 

ABOUT THE ORIGINAL TARANTINI PANZAROTTI™ CORPORATION
From a working immigrant mother in the 1960s to a wide-spread following and large distribution 
line, Tarantini is the family that started it all. 
The Original Tarantini Panzarotti™ first came to America with Pauline Tarantini. Mrs. Tarantini 
began frying her panzarottis by hand from her Camden, New Jersey home, after which her 
husband, Leopold, peddled them at gas stations and other local establishments. By 1963, her 
panzarotti was becoming so popular by just word-of-mouth that the Tarantini’s purchased a store 
a few doors from their home. Now, almost 50 years after Mrs. Tarantini took out her frying pan 
and captured a hungry audience, the Tarantini family carries on the tradition.

Contact: Leo Tarantini, 856-489-0026, leo@panzarotti.net


